Carol Singing at Asda Northwich – 14/12/2017
Today, year 3/4 choir and Ethos joined together to perform carols in Asda Northwich, in order to raise money for CHICKS. 
Thank you so much to all the children for singing at the event it was lovely and I felt very proud to be associated with you all. Thank you also for the support offered by parents, siblings, grandparents, uncles, aunties and cousins. Space was limited due to fire regulations, but we hope you all managed to see your child(ren) sing at least a couple of songs.
However, we wouldn’t have been able to put on the event without the generous support offered by Mrs Clewes, who willing assisted Ethos’ plea to raise money for CHICKS. Thank you Mrs Clewes for helping us out – we know what a busy schedule you have at this time of year with the choir, band performances and nativity plays! 
Finally, we must offer a huge thanks to Abbey Clarke and her team at Asda for hosting the event and enabling the children to put their faith and plans into action and raise money for such a worthy cause.
[bookmark: _GoBack]The total raised from the event was £67.47 – well done everyone – particularly Maddie, who wrote to Asda to organise the event! 
